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Statement delivered by Sumbue ANTAS
Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Vanuatu 
at Cambodia’s Review, 46th Session of the UPR, 
Geneva 29 April - 10 May 2024







Madam / Mr Vice-President, 

Vanuatu welcomes to the delegation of Cambodia and thanks the delegation for the presentation of its national report.

Vanuatu congratulates Cambodia for its commendable efforts on its progress towards achieving universal access to safe and affordable drinking water.

In a constructive spirit, Vanuatu recommends Cambodia:

1. to adopt environmentally responsible practices and the formulation of impactful policies to moderate the effects of climate change.
2. to improve the lives of indigenous communities through land rights recognition, development programs, and multilingual education.

Vanuatu wishes the delegation of Cambodia a successful UPR.

I thank you, Madam / Mr Vice-President.
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